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I am a local resident in Dartmouth Park and I object to the planning application
appeal re. Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 — 2015/1444/ P.

I would prefer that the site, including the tennis club, remain for sport / leisure use.
While I do not want to see a big increase in traffic, I think it would be good if a
facility were developed for use by local schools and for the local community.

I object to plans for dense luxury housing. There is a need for more affordable
social housing, and perhaps housing for older people. If part of the site were
developed for this, it would be good if some space was also designated for gardens,
including allotment type / food growing.

Yours sincerely,

Ms G.Mackintosh
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